
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Newsletter for 5th November 
 

Welcome to church today. We hope and pray that you will enjoy your time here and that 
you may encounter the presence of the living God.  If you are a visitor then the following 
information may be helpful. 

• We have a loop system, if appropriate switch hearing aids to “T”. 
• We have large print copies of most worship material – please ask. 
• Gluten free wafers are available – please request before the service begins. 
• Whatever your tradition, you are welcome to share in Holy Communion. 
• Toilet facilities are available including baby changing and disabled facilities. 
• We hope you will join us for refreshments after the service. 

Please take this sheet home with you! 
Please pray for Lyssa Winnie-May Johnson being baptised at St. Saviour's today, and 

for her parents, godparents, family and friends. 
 

Sunday 5 November All Saints Day  
Wilsden 9.30 am Holy Communion 1 John 3: 1-3 Matthew 5:1-12 
Wilsden 11.00 am Café Church 
Harden 11.15 pm Holy Communion 1 John 3: 1-3 Matthew 5:1-12 
Harden 1.30 pm Baptism of Lyssa Winnie-May Johnson 
Harden 4.00 pm Bereavement Service 

. 
Next Week’s Services 
Wilsden 9.30 am Pick ‘n’ Mix 
Wilsden 10.45 am Remembrance at the Cenotaph 
Harden 10.45 am Remembrance at the Cenotaph 
Harden 11.15 am Pick ‘n’ Mix 
Wilsden 6.30 pm Evening Prayer 
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Farewell and Thank You We are overwhelmed by the lovely cards and farewell 
messages you have given us.  The Farewell Service was wonderful and the food and 
drink just perfect. Thank you to everyone who worked so hard to make it happen.  We 
really enjoyed having all four churches together; it was such a special event. Your gift is 
deeply appreciated, and we thank you for your generosity. Should you wish to keep in 
touch then our new address will be ‘Heeley Vicarage’, 151 Gleadless Road, Sheffield, 
S2 3AE. The land line will be 0114 2557718. We hope to keep in touch with you and we 
will hold you in prayer.                                                                           Bob and Suzanne 

 
Next week’s diary 
Mon  7.30 pm Meeting of Team Council at Cullingworth Church, St. John's Room 
Weds 10.45 am Home Communion at Laurel Bank 
Weds 2.30 pm Prayer and Cake at St. Saviour’s 
Weds 3.30 pm Messy Church at St. Matthew’s 
Fri 10.00 am Crafts for Pick’n’Mix 
 
Help urgently needed for transport to Harden Luncheon Club - We need someone to 
transport people to and from lunch club on 16 & 23 November as both our usual 
volunteers are away.  Anyone able to help please contact Margaret Firby (tel 272992). 
 
‘Christmas is Coming’ at St. Matthew’s on Saturday Nov 18th from 11am to 2pm. 
Craft and gift stalls, books, cakes, tombola etc. Turkey sandwiches and other tempting 
refreshments. Lego corner to entertain children or those re-living their childhood. 
 
St. Saviour's last coffee morning of 2017! Saturday 18th November - Christmas gifts, 
cake stall and raffle. Come and join us from 10 am to 12 noon. 
 
Bob’s Induction at Heeley 22nd November We are organising a coach to leave 
Harden and Wilsden by 5.00pm. Approximate cost £10 per person.  
Reserve a seat! Contact John Hansen on 01535 275937 or  janda@jandahansen.co.uk.                                                                                
 
Outreach Meeting - We are very pleased to announce that we are hosting an outreach 
evening at the Ling Bob, Wilsden with a 2 course meal and speaker on Friday 17th 
November at 7pm. Our speaker Wayne Jacobs will be best known to most of you as the 
former captain of Bradford City FC in their premier league days and as assistant 
manager. He has since developed the "One in a Million charity" and has a great story to 
tell. Tickets at £12.50 are now available from Clive and Ian at St. Matthews and Stuart 
Pickersgill at St. Saviours. Why not bring a friend to this exciting evening. 

https://maps.google.com/?q=151+Gleadless+Road,+Sheffield,+S2+3AE&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=151+Gleadless+Road,+Sheffield,+S2+3AE&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:janda@jandahansen.co.uk
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Home Groups If you would like to join one of these two new groups, please see Ian 
(Wilsden) or Mavis (Harden). 
 
Items for the Newsletter if you have any items you wish to be included in the newsletter 
would you please ensure that you send them to Pauline Stern and send copy to both 
David Haigh and Helen Ludkin. 
 
Sudan Link Calendars now available from Astrid. Lovely pictures and topics for prayer. 
A5 £2, A4 £4 
 
St. Saviour’s flowers Kindly donated today by Jean Crerar in memory of John 
 
St. Saviour’s Sunday Lunch.  Bookings are now full for the lunch on Sunday 19th 
November. If you’d like to go on the waiting list please speak to Gary Dickinson - 272203  
 
100 Club - The October draw was carried out at St. Matthew's last week and the winners 
were:  £25 - Lorna Pickersgill   £10 - Gary Dickinson. 
 
Crafts for Pick'n'mix - We will be meeting to prepare crafts for Pick’n’Mix on Friday 
10 November at 10am at St. Matthew's. Tea and cakes provided. All are welcome. 
 

Bingley Manorlands Support Group are holding their Autumn Fayre and Coffee 
Morning on Saturday 11 November at St. Mary’s and St. Monica’s Catholic Church in 
Cottingley from 10.00 to 12.00.  All are welcome. 
 
Dates for your Diary 
Thur 16 Nov 7.00 pm PCC meeting at St. Saviour’s 
Fri 17 Nov 7.00 pm Outreach meeting with Wayne Jacobs @ Ling Bob 
Sat 18 Nov 10.00 to 12.00  Coffee Morning at St. Saviour’s 

Sat 18 Nov 11.00 to 2.00 pm St. Matthew’s “Christmas is coming” event -(contact 
Jean Bastow if you would like a stall -01535 272805) 

Tues 21 Nov  Bradford Episcopal Area Forum 
Wed 22 Nov  Bob’s induction service at Heeley 
Sun 3 Dec 6.45 pm Curry Night (names to Helen by 26/11) 

Sat 16 Dec 10.30 to 2.00 pm 'Turkey and Tinsel' at St. Saviour’s. Festive food and 
drink and grand Christmas Hamper Draw! 
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Prayer chains at St. Matthew’s and St. Saviour’s.  
St. Matthew’s: phone Margaret Harrison 272305. (Reserve is Dorothy 01274 497898) 
St. Saviour’s:  phone June Thompson   273787.   (Reserve is Hazel 274234) 
 
Please keep in prayer those who are not well and those who are no longer able to 
join us at our services:  Karen Mottershead who is recovering after surgery for recently 
diagnosed skin cancer, Beatrice Waddington, Alice Griffiths and Edwina Butterfield. 
 
Please pray for Hudson Ronnie Hirst-Perrett to be baptised at St. Saviour's on Sunday 
26th November and for his parents and godparents. 
 
Please pray for the family and friends of Kathleen Askham whose funeral will be on 
Thursday at St Matthew's. 
 
Prayers for the week beginning Sunday 5th November 
Because of print deadlines this prayer diary cannot respond quickly to breaking news. In addition to 
the suggested topics, please keep in prayer national and international events as you learn of them. 

Sun 5th             Pray for those at the Bereavement Service this afternoon and for others who 
may be remembering loss at this time. 

Mon 6th            Pray for the work of CMS partners in this country, especially for Awais and her 
work in Leeds. 

Tue 7th            Pray for the residents of the Butterfield Homes in Wilsden, Cottingley and 
Crosshills and for the trustees meeting in St. Matthew’s today. 

Wed 8th                Pray for all who take part in Messy Church today and for all in our churches 
who work with young people. 

Thur 9th                   Pray for our village schools, for teachers and other staff who have 
responsibility for the care and nurture of children. 

Fri 10th       
Pray for the work of the Leprosy Mission in Mozambique as they help affected 
people to have an income by teaching sustainable farming methods and 
starting savings groups. 

Sat 11th         Pray for the work of the Children’s Society particularly in preventing the abuse 
of children. 

 
 
Please give contributions for the next newsletter to Pauline - Tel: 01535 273814    Email: 
pstern155@gmail.com  (and copy to David Haigh -david@haigh.demon.co.uk and Helen 
Ludkin)  

Copy Deadline: 12.00h on the WEDNESDAY before publication 
Website and email  St. Matthew’s: St. Saviour’s:   

addresses www.stmatthewswilsden.org.uk www.stsavioursharden.org.uk 
Parish Administrator pahardenwilsden@gmail.com pahardenwilsden@gmail.com 
 

mailto:pstern155@gmail.com
http://www.stmatthewswilsden.org.uk/
http://www.stsavioursharden.org.uk/
http://gmail.com/
http://gmail.com/

